
Tuesday 8th October 

Dear parents/guardians, 

On the last Thursday of this half term (Thursday 24th October) we would like to have a Greek morning in school. On 

this day it would be super if pupils could wear a Greek costume. This could be a simple sheet wrapped around or you 

may wish to be more creative. (Often it is a good idea to wear PE kit type clothes underneath). On the day, if pupils 

have a packed lunch they may wish to bring a Greek style packed lunch. There will also be food tasting opportunities. 

If you wish for your child to try some Greek foods, please complete the permission slip below and hand to you form 

teacher. Thank you for your support in advance. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

 

            

Kind regards  

Mrs Utley and Mrs Burns 

 

 

I _______________________    (name of parent/ guardian) give permission for  _________________________(name 

of pupil)  to taste Greek foods on Greek day. 

 

Parent/guardians signature. ______________________________________ 

Please state any food allergies  ___________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 


